
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                          

               

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 
           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
       

       

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

  

UNIFORM – EQUIPMENT OFFICER 

 

If you are buying new sport shoes from The 

Athletes Foot at Burwood Westfields don’t forget 

to link your sales to the FDAS Club at the check-

out .. every little bit helps. 

 

Big thank you to our sponsor  

Canada Bay Club,  

Five Dock for our new uniforms 
 

(March Past 2011) 

 
Maria Stuart 

Uniform & Equipment Officer 
 

 
 

 

      REGISTRAR’S REPORT 
 

With the weather being as it has been of late just a little 

reminder on “wet weather” procedures. 

 

A decision on calling off MORNING games due to 

inclement weather is made at 7:30am on the day of play.   

 

A decision on calling off AFTERNOON games due to 

inclement weather is made at 12:00 noon on the day of play. 

 

An Inner Western Suburbs Association Official will phone 

each Club Secretary who in turn will advise their 

Coaches/teams.    

 

Darryl Stuart will inform teams from U12’s and up, and 

Rachel Digiglio will inform teams from Mini’s to U11’s.  It 

is then up to the Coaches/Managers to notify each of their 

team players. 

 

The Club’s website will also be updated with information 

regarding any cancellations. 

www.fivedockallsaints.org.au 

 

Regards 

Rachel & Darryl 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING / SPONSORSHIP OFFICER 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 

            Gala Day Fundraiser – Saturday 26 March 

Thank you to all the players & parents for making this day an 

outstanding success.  Due to everybody’s efforts we raised 

short of $4000.00.  These funds will be put towards umpiring 

fees and sporting equipment ie: match balls, extra bibs and 

socks. Highest fundraisers were Emma Petrucco, Isabella 

Vasta and Claudia Petrucco.  They win gift vouchers for their 

efforts – well done girls! 
 

Also a special thank you to all who assisted in the very 

smooth running of the Gala Day. 

 
 

BBQ @ Cintra – Saturday 21 May 2011 
 

Managers;  Please make sure you have organised your 

Teams roster for the BBQ 

 

FDAS has been allocated Saturday 21 May (Round 6) to run 

the barbeque. The BBQ represents one of the two significant 

activities for the club to raise funds (the other is Gala Day).  

The net proceeds of sales are utilised towards team expenses 

for the season.   Each rostered team is responsible for the set 

up of the barbeques, cooking of food, collecting sales, and 

clean-up/stow away of equipment.    

Please support this BBQ as it provides a benefit to us all. 

 

SPONSORSHIP 
 

Are you interested in becoming a Sponsor of Five Dock All Saints 

("FDAS") Netball Club?   Sponsor participation is an important part 

of our Club and our social and competitive calendar. 

 

For a discussion to find out more, please feel free to contact Patrick 

Everest on 0414 331 742 or  peverest@jmichel.com.au 

 

We thank Canada Bay Club for their support.  Its contribution is 

highly appreciated and makes a significant difference to our ability 

to support our players in the form of clinics and equipment. We 

proudly wear their logo on our new playing patches!! 

 

Please support Canada Bay Club when heading out for a lunch time 

or evening meal or a catch up with friends. 
 

Regards 

Patrick Everest 

 

 

mailto:peverest@jmichel.com.au


ATTENTION 
 

All Parents, Coaches, Managers, Players, 
Carer’s and Spectators 

 

CODE OF CONDUCT REMINDER 
 

It is very important for everyone to understand that to 
participate in the IWNSA competition we are to provide 
our own umpires to umpire our own games.  We have 
had a few incidents where by our umpires are being 
harassed by our own members, extremely disappointing 
and upsetting to hear this behavior coming from our 
Club.   Please do not run onto the courts while the game 
is in “play”, do not get in the way of the umpires as they 
run up and down the side lines and DO NOT make snide 
remarks that undermines the confidence of our umpires.  
 
Please remember these umpires are OUR GIRLS - your 
daughter, someone else’s daughter - they are doing an 
outstanding job so please be encouraging to our 
wonderful umpires (as well as the opposing team 
umpires) who have come forward to umpire your team’s 
games as without them your team would not be 
participating. 

 
FDAS has a Photo Album Collection on our website.  

Just log in and flick through the album pages. 
 

Not signed up yet?  No problem, just sign in.  Go to our website and 

click on “register” or “create an account” – it doesn’t matter – you fill 

in your own details and you create your own password.  Once done 

the front page changes slightly to show the secured menu “Photo 

Gallery” above the “Main Menu”. 

www.fivedockallsaints.org.au/ 

 
2011 Photo Collection includes the Gala Day &  

March Past/Round One 

          

       

       

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

      

      

      

      

      

          

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

       
 
 
Summary of Dates for your Diary 2011  

 
 21 May:  Round 6  - BBQ @ Cintra 

                     (fundraising event) 

Further information on above events can be found on the 

club’s website 

http://www.fivedockallsaints.org.au/  

    COACH / PLAYER DEVELOPMENT 

OFFICER 
 

All Coaches:  the club has a Resource Box with coaching 

manuals & DVD’s and the Club’s website  also has 

coaching & reference materials.    

 

Can the coaches that have borrowed items from the 

Rescource Box please return them to Rachel Digiglio 

ASAP – there are other coaches who are waiting to 

borrow the box. 

Regards 

Dallas Horo 
 

 

                       UMPIRES’S CORNER 
 

Umpires are needed for this year’s Representative Carnivals (listed 

below).  No badge is needed.  This is an excellent way for all our 

“super star” umpires to gain practical experience and be coached by 

National umpires throughout the day which will accelerate your 

learning and skills for your Saturday games. It is a fun day for all in 

a carnival atmosphere.  Please email at petrucco@optusnet.com.au 

if you are interested.  Transport can be provided if needed.     

Family & friends welcome to come along  

        

 Sunday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where 

15 May Baulkham Hills 

29 May IWSNA 

19 June Campbelltown 

 

How to Avoid Fines & Penalties 
 (Information below is taken from the IWSNA “By-Laws” doc found 

on the IWNSA website, not FDAS) 
 

1.  Umpiring 
Any FDAS Junior team and FDAS Senior team failing to fulfill 

their rostered umpiring duties will be fined $50.00 per umpire and 

the playing FDAS team will lose 2 points. 

                

2. Forfeits 
Teams involved in a forfeit are still required to provide umpires for 

that day.  Each team is allowed one (1) notified forfeit without 

incurring a fine.  Thereafter teams will incur a $25.00 fine for each 

subsequent game forfeited.  If a team forfeits the last week of 

competition the team will be liable for a $50.00 fine.  

 

3.  Score Sheets 
All players must be sighted against their photo card by the opposing 

team PRIOR to the game starting., place a “tick” against the players 

name on the score sheet card – signatures are not required (leave 

that section blank). 

 

 If applicable, complete the section for players playing up when a 

player from another FDAS team plays in your team, include their 

full name, team, and age division they are from and make sure their 

photo has been sighted and a tick is placed against their name.   

 

At the end of the game write the total score in the appropriate box 

for each team on the score card.  The Scorers, Umpires and Captains 

must sign the score sheet BEFORE it is returned to the Admin 

block.  The score sheet cards are to be returned PROMPTLY by the 

winning team to the Admin Block Building – don’t leave it in your 

team bag or take it home. 

Regards 

Mark Petrucco 

http://www.fivedockallsaints.org.au/
http://www.fivedockallsaints.org.au/
mailto:petrucco@optusnet.com.au

